## **Pre Prep**

We have started the new academic year with less favourable weather than usual for early September. Please ensure your child has their wellingtons and school coat with them each day.

We are absolutely delighted with the new climbing equipment and pleased to see the children enjoying using it at playtimes. Our bespoke design seems to be providing just the right challenge for the age group. We were fortunate to be given a substantial sum from the SFPA towards the cost of this equipment, for which we were extremely grateful. Careful supervision by parents will be needed out of school hours, especially with pre-school children, when mixed ages will be using the facility.

Our assembly this week focused on working hard and being a good team member, with the prayer:

Dear God

Help us to work as hard as we can in all that we do.

Make us into good team members who help one another.

Amen